

May 1, 2020

Hance Construction 2171 Route 57 Washington, NJ 07882

Dear Art, Arvid, Ron and Steve,

We just wanted to take a moment to Thank you and your company for the great job you did on our Pole Barn at Demarest Road. Through the many ups and downs of the Construction Industry you again have managed to bring us quality in our request for a strong stable building. We will have many years to come to be proud of the building you have built for us.

As in any Construction Project many times unforeseen things happen, leaving both the Contractor and the Building owner shaking their heads. The virus that has affected us all has also put various delivery times and schedules against us for this Pole Barn project. But we are thankful for your attention to the details and your quick follow up for completing the fan install. And getting all the bolts tightened right away. Your attention to seeing corrections were made in a timely manner is appreciated.

Congratulations on a completed project well done. And a big thank you from myself and my team to Hance Construction for the quality building you have built for us. Simple words can barely express our gratefulness. Thank you again.

Sincerely,

Tracy Burckes Property Manager Techflex